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COLLECTION 
What is God asking of me? Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $8840.00   Plate: $194.00 Youth: $77.55 
        Other: $716.00 

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

Monday thru Saturday 20 minutes before daily Mass 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m. 

Sunday: 7:30-7:50 a.m. & 9:30-9:50 a.m. 
Or by appointment  

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church 
152 Pinewood Ave. 

Seward, NE  68434-1047 

LAY MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday  July 22 - 5:30 p.m. 
Acolyte  Dan Pernicek, Tom McHale 
Servers  Finn Hochstein, Dalton Mobley 
   Gabe Weiland 
Lector  Rich Bohac 
Greeters  Bob & Christi tenBensel 
Cantor  Karen Coufal 
Sunday  July 23 - 8:00 a.m. 
Acolyte  Jon Dybdal, Rich Bollwitt 
Servers  Dylan, Mitchell & Nathan Hochstein 
Lector  Tausha Dybdal 
Greeters  Paul Hughes, Rich Novak 
Cantor  Janelle Belleau 
Sunday  July 23 - 10:00 a.m.  
Acolyte  Mitch Ostgren, Tim Masek 
Servers  Kyle & Michael Peery 
   Aidan & Max Summa 
Lector  Mark Suhr 
Greeters  Randy Bierbaum Family 
Cantor:  Beth Peery 
 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

July 
 16 Youth Pool Party - 6:45 p.m. (Gr 5-12) 
 17 KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 
 29-30 Mission Coop  
August 
 6 GP team Meeting - 6:30 p.m.  
 7 School Advisory Mtg - 6:30 p.m. 
 8 Bible Study - 1:30 p.m. (Library) 
 8 Stewardship Mtg - 7 p.m. (Library) 
 9 Mass at Brookdale - 1:15 p.m. 
 9 Mass at Greene Place - 2:00 p.m. 
 9 Facilities Mtg - 6:30 p.m. (Library) 
 9 CCD Teacher’s Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Spanish) 
 16 First Day of School 
 18 Parent Ambassador Picnic 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, July 17 
7:00 a.m. Gwen Hackley/ Georgia Hicks 
Tuesday, July 18 
7:00 a.m. †Gretchen Peetz/ Janet Peetz 
Wednesday, July 19 
7:00 a.m. †Dec Family & Friends of Ken & Delores Cast 
Thursday, July 20 
7:00 a.m. †Bud Compte/ Bert Hrnicek 
Friday, July 21 
7:00 a.m. †Janet Lipska/ Adeline Geis 
Saturday, July 22 
8:00 a.m. †Gabriella Rezny/ Dan Duffek 

5:30 p.m. 45th Anniversary of Roger & Mary Grunke 

Sunday, July 23 
8:00 a.m.  †Michael Long/ Carol Kralik 
10:00 a.m. For All Parishioners 

Mission Coop Sunday 
This year's Mission Coop will be conducted by Fr. Thomas 
Au.  He will be here to speak about the Mission work in Tai-
wan on the weekend of July 30th.  He is a priest of the Lin-
coln Diocese being sent to Taiwan to be hospital chaplain of 
the Sisters of Our Lady of China.  He will give the Appeal on 
behalf of the sisters working in a Catholic hospital, two nurs-
ing homes and home health care in the rural areas of Tai-
wan. They were originally formed in Mainland China but ex-
pelled by the communist in the 1950's.  Their primarily apos-
tolate is working for the rural poor without easily accessible 
health care.   

Photo Directory 
The proof for the photo directory has been checked, edited 
and sent back to LifeTouch, our parish directory company.  
Out parish directories should arrive in about 3-4 weeks.   

K of C Members 
Please pick up your raffle tickets that are on the table in the 
narthex and return as soon as possible.  Put ticket stubs and 
money in collection basket or in KC mailbox in hallway by li-
brary.  For more tickets, call Richard Bohac at 402-588-2603 
or 402-641-7823. 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Jonathan Bos and Sydney DeBoer 
who were married here at St. Vincent’s on Saturday, 

July 8th.  May the years ahead be filled with lasting joy.   

Dear Parishioners, 
                This week I am on vacation with some of my priest 
friends.  We are doing the touristy things in the Black Hills 
and maybe I will ride my bicycle a little.  During the week I 
will continue to pray for our parish and the work that we will 
be doing together.  Please remember me and my friends in 
your prayers.  Pray that our vacation is restful and that we 
have safe travel to and from our destination.   
                Just a reminder, Tim Staples will be speaking at the 
Cathedral in Lincoln on the 19th.  If you have not heard him 
speak and are interested in a boost in your faith, please con-
sider making the trip to Lincoln to listen to him.   
                After hearing comments that my office is empty, I 
decided to hang some pictures on the walls in my office and 
throughout the Rectory.  I’m beginning to feel like I’m 
moved in.  I also wanted to do this before I left on vacation, 
so that when I return it will feel like I’m returning home.  I 
have a long way to go in getting to know the community and 
remember names.  Please be patient with me, as my brain is 
another year older and not working as quickly as in the 
past.  I think that I will take an old directory along with me 
on vacation to review pictures and names.  Since I am now 
officially your pastor, I have the responsibility to offer Mass 
for you on every Sunday, so this Sunday I will be offering 
Mass for you in the Black Hills.  God Bless you, and I will see 
you when I return.                                                   -Msgr. Tucker 

http://www.stvincentseward.org
http://www.mystvincentschool.com
http://www.stvincentseward.org


Can You Help? 
We are looking for volunteers who would like to help 
us by being an greeter for the Saturday evening Mass-
es.  If you can help, please call the church office at 402
-643-3421 or email gloria-schneider@cdolinc.net.  
Thank you. 

PARENTS AND PARISHIONERS: 

 
JUST A REMINDER THAT WE ARE STARTING  

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE AT  
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SCHOOL FOR NEXT 

SCHOOL YEAR. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN  
HAVING YOUR CHILD ATTEND OR WILL BE  

ATTENDING ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SCHOOL AND 
HAVE NOT YET REGISTERED FOR THIS PROGRAM, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE AT (402) 
643-9525 OR STOP IN THE OFFICE TO REGISTER 

OR FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

POOL PARTY FOR SVDP GR. 5-12  
(bring a friend) 

 

“Walking on the Water” ( Matthew 14: 22-33) 
 

Where:  Seward Pool 
When: TONIGHT from 6:45-8:45 p.m.  
Cost:  No charge!  Refreshments will    be 
provided during a designated break. 

 

Pool Toys: Allowed are: diving sticks, smaller floaties 
(rings, noodles, kick boards & water balls--nerf balls 
made to be used in pools. (NOTE:  If rings, water 
wings, or life jackets are used, it is required that 
teens or adults (15 or older) are within arm's reach 
for safety purposes.) All pool rules stand as any other 
time of operating hours. Life guards will be on duty. 
Children will be required to stay in the pool area  
during the party hours.   
 

Sponsored by the SVDP Catholic Education &  
Youth Engagement Committee 

CCD-GP REGISTATIONS have been emailed.  If you did not 

receive an email, or are new to our programs, please send a mes-

sage to carmenbrowndre@gmail.com or (office) 402-643-3521.  

Copies are also available on the table outside the CCD Office 

(Rel. Ed.)  CCD-GP Classes begin August 23 from 7-8:15 p.m. 

 

SVDP GODTEENS RETREAT is scheduled for the weekend of 

September 16-17, 2017, at Camp Rivercrest near Fremont. Regis-

trations will be ready sometime in July.  
 

FRESHMEN:  We are in the process of splitting the Freshmen 

Godparent (GP) Groups!  If someone is new to our parish, or not 

already on our class rosters, please contact Carmen Brown 

(carmenbrowndre@gmail.com) or call the CCD-GP Office (402-

643-3521) on Tues-Fri. The Milford St. Vincent de Paul GP 

Groups are already formed; but, if you are a Freshmen from Mil-

ford and would like to join their Freshmen group, please contact 

us! 

Firehawks 5K Sponsorships 
St. Vincent de Paul School is 
gearing up for the 2017 Fire-
hawks 5K Challenge set for Octo-
ber 15, 2017.  For more infor-

mation on becoming a race sponsor, contact 
the school office or email Firehawks5kchal-
lenge@gmail.com.  This is a great opportunity 
for advertising within the community.  

It is July-time to make pie! 
July 12th , meet at 6:30 p.m.  for a while 

As we make pies, assembly style 
Bring favored utensils or nothing at all 

Willing to help; we can have a ball. 
Second session: meet  July 15th  at 8:30a.m.  with flair 

Our goal is 100 pies to freeze for the fair.  

Ladies of St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
Please consider coming to the AG Pavilion on the even-
ing of July 19th, Wednesday, at 6:30 p.m.  We will learn 
to use the convection oven in the kitchen.  Free pie 
tasting! Beverages!  Fun & Fellowship!  A good way to be 
a part of the fair next month.  Buy a pie to take home if 
you wish!  A great deal! 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land:   
Come along April 16-25, 2018, to visit and walk many of 
the sacred grounds where Jesus walked!  We'll visit Tibe-
rias, Nazareth, Bethlehem, Jerusalem and so much 
more!  Mass each day in great Churches and Cathedrals 
along the way, and we'll renew wedding vows in Cana 
and baptismal vows along the Jordan River!  Cost is 
$3,799 with departure from Omaha.  For a brochure and 
more information, contact Fr. Dan Guenther, Immacu-
late Conception Parish, P.O. Box 658, Cherokee, Io-
wa  51012 or call 712-225-4606 or email frdanguen-
ther@gmail.com   

4 Stages of Marriage  
The 4 stages of marriage are: (1) Romance,    (2) Disil-
lusionment, (3) Misery, and (4) Awakening.  Many 
marriages experience the first 3 Stages.  Marriages 
that end in divorce never make it to the 4th Stage of 
Awakening.  Don’t give up without learning about the 
4th Stage of Awakening.  If your marriage suffers from 
Disillusionment or Misery please contact 
Retrouvaille.  For confidential information about or to 
register for the August Program beginning with a 
weekend on  Aug 25-27, 2017 call 1-888-317-5654 or 
www.HelpOurMarriage.org on the web 

SIGN UP NOW 
Please make the switch to e-tithing. There is an 
enrollment form attached to the bulletin this 
weekend for your convenience. You can still re-
ceive your envelopes for the extra collections or 
you can request to receive them no more! You 
may select any account in any amount you wish 
and start making your donation count the most! E-
tithing is the safest and most efficient form of tith-
ing. Don’t be afraid, sign up today! 

God’s word, instructions and 
guidance are intended for us. 

Are we listening? 
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